
Swan Valley School Division  
   

Topic:   Executive Summary – May 23, 2017 Board Meeting  

Date:   May 24, 2017  

From:   Tim Mendel, Superintendent/CEO  

  
  
1. The Board gave first reading to the by-law which will allow it to reduce the number of trustees 

from nine to seven for the next election.  The Province will ultimately need to approve this 

reduction. 

  

2. The Board heard a great presentation from Andrea McIvor, a blind student from SVRSS on how 

technology is helping her at school and in her life.  An amazing young lady.  A special thanks to 

her support team at the high school, Cindy Bobick and Sandy Lambert. 
  

3. The Bowsman Daycare Board is looking at different space options within the Town of Bowsman.  

Their preferred space is the Science Lab at Bowsman School. 
  

4. The Board was informed that the Division will be hosting a Walk Through Training Session for 

Principals in October.  Area 4 Principals from Frontier School Division will also be participating 

in the training. 

  

5. The CEO reported that after this week only one teaching position will remain unfilled.  The plan 
is to have that position filled in the next week. 
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